
 N A T I O N A L  E L E C T R I C A L  C O N T R A C T O R S  A S S O C I A T I O N   

In an effort to cut down on the number of communications we are sending to you, as we know everyone is receiving  
an abundance of information, we have opted to send a number of pertinent pieces of information in one bundle.  

We will be doing this every afternoon as long as there is information that needs to be passed along. 

For any questions or concerns, please contact Tim Gauthier, Executive Manager at tim@orecolneca.org.  

All COVID-19 related information is available at https://www.orecolneca.org/ 

 

 
Furlough Forms and Payment of Fringe Benefits under the Paycheck Protection Program  

The Oregon-Columbia Chapter, NECA sent out a Labor Bulletin today regarding two issues: furlough forms 
and fringe benefits under the Paycheck Protection Program. Click here to view the information contained in 
the Labor Bulletin. 

Minor Label Program Update from Oregon BCD 

At this time the Building Codes Division is unable to print and mail minor labels. For those labels purchased during this 
time follow the process to make your own. Click here for more information. 
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